
Located in the historical city of Coimbra, the Nursing School of Coimbra – ESEnfC will organize several international 
congresses in 2015. Between May and September, the ESEnfC will promote these events to bring together practices and 
deepen knowledge in the nursing area, and as an opportunity for meetings between experts and those interested in 
these topics.

May 14-15 | 1st International Congress on Family and Community Health Nursing and Congress “REATIVA”
Deadline for abstract submission: April 12th, 2015
Deadline for registration: May 14th, 2015
congressosfc@esenfc.pt                
http://www.esenfc.pt/event/congressosfc  

June 4-6 | 3rd International Congress on Medical-Surgical Nursing “Managing (un)predictability and complexity”
Deadline for abstract submission: April 20th, 2015
Deadline for registration: June 4th, 2015
congemc@esenfc.pt       
http://www.esenfc.pt/event/congemc

July 6-9 | 2nd Comprehensive Systematic Review Training Program (CSRTP) 2015
(Modules 1, 2 and 3) – Accredited by the Joanna Briggs Institute (JBI)
Deadline for registration: April 21st, 2015
jbiportugal@esenfc.pt 
http://www.esenfc.pt/ui

September 25-26 | 2nd International Congress of Nursing in Multiple Sclerosis “Better Practice, More Quality of 
Life”
Deadline for abstract submission: June15th, 2015
Deadline for registration: September 25th, 2015
ciem@esenfc.pt 
http://www.esenfc.pt/event/ciem 

We would like to invite nursing education professionals, healthcare providers, and researchers, as well as professionals 
from other areas to participate in these events and submit their presentations so as to share ideas, results and experiences, 
and contribute to the development of nursing education and care.  
You can submit your abstracts in Portuguese, Spanish or English.

For further information and to register for these events, please go to www.esenfc.pt. If you have any doubts, please send 
an email to the email addresses of each congress.

Thank you very much for your interest. It will be a great pleasure for us to welcome you to Portugal and to Coimbra, 
whose ancient university was classified by UNESCO as World Heritage Site.
We are expecting you!
The ESEnfC
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